
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter October 2017

Dear Diana,
Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and WELCOME to our
newest subscribers. Here is your October 2017 issue of the Ferguson
Township e-Newsletter.

Township to host Coffee & Conversation on Saturday 
Have a question about anything happening in the
Township? Join us for Coffee & Conversation with
Ferguson Township this Saturday, October 14.
The Township will host this informal gathering from 8 to
9:30 am at the Ferguson Township Municipal

Building, 3147 Research Drive. Learn more... 

2017 Fall Bulk Waste Collection is this week
Bulk Waste Collection continues through this Friday, October 13,
occurring on your normal day of service.  Items must be properly
prepared.
Learn more...

FERGUSON
TOWNSHIP
CALENDAR 

OCTOBER 14
Coffee &
Conversation with
Ferguson
Township, 8 - 9:30
am

OCTOBER 16
Tree Commission
Public Hearing on
Tree Removals,
6:30 pm

Board of
Supervisors, 7 pm

2nd Round of
Brush and Leaf
Collection

OCTOBER 17
Zoning Hearing
Board, 7 pm 
(rescheduled from
October 24)

OCTOBER 23
CANCELLED
Planning
Commission, 6
pm

OCTOBER 31
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2nd round of Brush and Leaf Collection begins Monday
A second round of Brush and Leaf Collection will begin Monday, October
16. Please place brush and leaves curbside by 7 am on that day.
Leaves will be collected six days a week and will continue until
Thanksgiving.
Learn more...

Ferguson Township earns GFOA's
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award

The Government Finance Officers Association of

Trick or Treat
Night in Ferguson
Township, 6 - 8
pm

Past Board of
Supervisors
Meetings

Archive: C-NET
recordings of
2017 BOS
meetings

RESOURCES FOR
RESIDENTS 

Radon Detection

Guidelines for
proper removal of
furniture under
provisions of
Property
Maintenance Code

Personal Finance

2017 Tax
Calculator

Cost of Daily
Essential
Services:

2017 Budget
Executive
Summary

2018 - 2022
Capital
Improvement
Program

Working in the
Township:

Local Services
Tax

Photo Tours of the
Township

News from our
Community
Partners

2017 Police
Statistics
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the United States and Canada (GFOA) is pleased
to announce that Ferguson Township, Pennsylvania, has received the
GFOA's Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for its 2017 Operating
Budget.  

Learn more...

October is National Community Planning Month 
October is National Community Planning Month in
Ferguson Township. Community planning gives all
residents the opportunity to be meaningfully involved in
making choices that determine our future. Learn
more...

Supervisors announce ABC vacancies, new policy  
Applications for vacancies on local and regional
authorities, boards and commissions will be accepted
through November 1, 2017. View vacancies and the
Board of Supervisors' new policy on appointments.
Learn more...

Climate Action Ad Hoc Board formed 
The Township has named five community members to a
newly created Climate Action Ad Hoc Board. This
advisory group will help staff develop a strategy to achieve
net zero greenhouse gas emissions by 2050. Learn
more...

Your guide to placing signs in the Township
Right-of-Way varies depending on the location, but one
thing you can be sure of: Signs placed at the edge of
the road, attached to telephone poles or placed in a
median are in the Right-of-Way where they don't
belong. Learn more...

New parking lot in progress at Tudek Dog Park 
A new parking lot for Tudek Dog Park is scheduled for
completion by October 27. In other park news, the
Overlook Heights Tot Lot has closed. Learn more... 

Miss any
Ferguson
Township news? 
See our
News Archive
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United Way Day of Caring 
Ferguson Township staff joined the United Way Day of Caring on October
6, starting with breakfast at the Bryce Jordan Center with Sue Paterno,
followed by a work day at Strawberry Fields, which provides community
support services for children. Our Administrative staff and Police stained a
deck and our Public Works crew installed a cement sidewalk. 

Year-Round Prescription Drug Collection

Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email
address.  Please use our Contact Us form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving
this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails.  To
manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit us
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online.

Quick Links
www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Ferguson Township, 3147 Research Drive, State College, PA 16801

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us in collaboration with

Try it free today
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